
 
From: Riekse Jr., Tom [mailto:Tom.RiekseJr@LTCIPartners.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2009 10:27 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Regulatory notice 09-25 

Hello, I am a principal at an organization that provides support for national and regional B/D’s and 
registered reps.  I’m concerned about expanding FINRA’s suitability obligations to 
recommendations that don’t involve securities. 
 
Specifically, our firm provides a service to insurance licensed and credentialed registered reps when 
they are working on long-term care planning for their clients.  Our firm works with several long-
term care insurance carriers, and we work with reps in finding the best fit for a consumers long-term 
care needs by looking at the health history, the cost of care in an area, and the financial 
characteristics of the client. 
 
Our careful vetting process means that we are recommending reps use products that are in the 
client’s best interest, based on premium and underwriting consideration.  In most states long-term 
care insurance licensed producers are subject to specialized CE training that discusses suitability and 
other issues – often in an 8 hour classroom setting. 
 
Our country is facing an historic health care and fiscal crisis.  My fear is that consumers who want to 
purchase long-term care insurance to help pay for the cost of care from conditions such as 
Alzheimer’s and relieve the strain on our public health care system (not to mention depleting their 
retirement savings) will not be able to get advice from a trusted registered rep because of the 
additional compliance burdens.   
 
Please don’t expand FINRA’s suitably obligations to include recommendations that don’t involve 
securities.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
Tom Riekse, Jr.
LTCI Partners, LLC 
100 Field Drive, Suite 140 
Lake Forest, IL  60045 
877.949.4582, extension 111 
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Notice:  This e-mail message and any attachment to this e-mail  
message may contain information that is confidential, proprietary,  
privileged, legally privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under  
applicable law.  If you are not the intended recipient, please accept  
this as notice that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the 
information contained in this transmission is strictly prohibited.   
National Financial Partners Corp. reserves the right, to the extent  
and under circumstances permitted by applicable law, to retain,  
monitor and intercept e-mail messages to and from its systems. 
 
Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the  
sender and do not necessarily express those of National Financial  
Partners Corp.  Although this transmission and any attachment are  
believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might affect any  
computer system into which it is received and opened, it is the  
responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no  
responsibility is accepted by NFP, its subsidiaries and affiliates, as  
applicable, for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use.   
If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately contact  
the sender by return e-mail or by telephone at 212-301-4000 and  
destroy the material in its entirety, whether electronic or hard copy  
format. 
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